LEIGHTON PARK

FOUNDED 1890

7t January 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians

The Governors and | are delighted to announce that, in view of the
strategic objects of the School and our commitment to ensure
pastoral care and safeguarding are prioritised across the School, a new
role of Deputy Head: Pastoral has been created and Nicky Hardy has
been appointed to this post.

Nicky will remain our Designated Safeguarding Lead.

Congratulations go to Nicky on her new appointment from all of the
Leighton Park community.

Best wishes and a Happy New Year.
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Matthew L S Judd
Head
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